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To whom this may concern;   A public meeting 
for license transfer needs to be held in Westchester.

We are involved citizens and are entitled to this 
information.

Holtec has a criminal record and should not be
allowed to do business in New York. They manufacture 
the casks they want to use for high level radioactive 
waste storage. They have thin walls and are inferior 
to thicker walled casks used abroad.  Quick and cheap
is how they have done business.  There is no reason
to think it will be any different at Indian Point.

Decommissioning Indian Point is not business as 
usual.  It is the long term health and safety of the 
Hudson River Valley and the lives of 20 million 
people who live and work in the area surrounding
the reactors. Kind Regards, John Cavuoto
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